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Mark Colombo

From: Rick <rickg@rlmediasystems.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 10:21 AM
To: Mark Colombo
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL]: WTNG City Of License

Yes, in the next county. I will verify it with the FCC. 

--- 
Richard Goetz 
(615) 826-0792 
rickg@rlmediasystems.com 

 

On 2022-04-12 09:05, Mark Colombo wrote: 

Rick, 
  
Just to confirm, you mean "Rockfish" (one word) that appears to be WSW of Fayetteville, right? 
  
Mark 
  

From: Rick <rickg@rlmediasystems.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 3:43 PM 
To: Mark Colombo <Mark.Colombo@fcc.gov>; Rev Walt Smith <ncdoveman@yahoo.com>; mercysbridge@yahoo.com 
<mercysbridge@yahoo.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: WTNG City Of License  
  
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 

 

   We wish to change the City of License from Lumberton-Pembroke, NC  to Rock Fish, NC, 20.3 miles from 
the tower site.  

--  
Richard Goetz 
(615) 826-0792 
rickg@rlmediasystems.com 


